Bramcote Neighbourhood Area and Forum
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Broxtowe Borough Council has received two applications relating to Neighbourhood Planning in Bramcote. The
first application is for the designation of Bramcote as an appropriate Area for Neighbourhood planning. The
second application is for the designation of Bramcote Neighbourhood Forum as the appropriate body to plan for

the Area. A copy of the application can be viewed on our website (via the link below) or at the council's offices in
Beeston. We are now inviting comments.

The consultation will run from Monday 30th May 2016 to 5pm Monday 11th July 2016

Comments regarding the proposed Bramcote Neighbourhood Area and Forum Designations can be made via;
*The online form at the link below

*Paper forms available from Broxtowe Borough Council

*Writing to Planning Policy Team, Broxtowe Borough Council, Council Offices, Foster Avenue,
Beeston, Nottinghamshire, NG9 1AB.

*E-mail to policy@broxtowe.gov.uk

www.broxtowe.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplans




